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        21
st
, December 19

th
, 2012 

 

 

  Dear professor 

 

   

 

We are pleased to inform you that the City of the First Department of Bucharest and the 

Romanian Mathematical Society will organize the 6
th

 Romanian Master of Mathematics to be 

held between February 27
th

 and March 03
rd

 2013, in Bucharest. 

 

The contest will take place on March 1
st
 and 2

nd
, 2013 at the National College of Informatics 

“Tudor Vianu”. 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee it is our great pleasure to invite your country to 

participate at the Romanian Master of Mathematics 2013. 

 

You may send a team of six students (but not less than 3 students), a team leader and a deputy 

leader (the team score being the sum of the first three best scores). 

 

We will cover all the expenses, including meals and accommodation, during the official 

programme. However, the cost of travel will be on your country`s responsibility.  

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this invitation by email or fax at your earliest convenience. Your        

reply to this invitation should reach Severius Moldoveanu. 

 

We sincerely hope that your country will be able to participate in the Romanian Master of 

Mathematics 2013. Looking forward to welcoming your delegation in Romania. 

 

 

 

 

             Prof. Severius MOLDOVEANU 

                                                                  Principal of the National College “Tudor Vianu” 

                        President of the Organizing Committee 
 


